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INFORMATION BULLETIN  
Matsqui Recreation Centre Arena Reopened  
Abbotsford, March 1, 2018 - As of February 28, 2018 all ice and skating facilities at the 
Matsqui Recreation Centre (MRC) have reopened.  
 
The City of Abbotsford worked with the contractors to ensure the arena repairs were 
completed in a timely manner and inspections of the facility were completed by 
Technical Safety BC.  Staff conduct safety and facility inspections of the arena as part of 
their regular and ongoing scheduled maintenance. 
 
For more information on MRC facilities, please visit www.abbotsford.ca/customercare or 
connect with us on Facebook at AbbotsfordPRC, CityOfAbbotsford, or on Twitter at 
@City_Abbotsford. 
 
For more information on skating schedules and programs please visit schedule 
www.abbotsford.ca/dropin.  
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For more information contact: 
Tracy Boudreau 
Manager, Communications and Marketing  
E: tboudreau@abbotsford.ca,  
T: 604-851-4167 
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